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[bookmark: _GoBack]Heller Announces Fire Management Assistance Grant for Preacher Fire in Douglas County  
 
Washington, D.C. – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) welcomed the Federal Emergency Management Agency’s (FEMA) announcement that it would authorize funding up to 75 percent of recovery costs following substantial damage and evacuations caused by the Preacher Fire. 
 
“Lynne and I continue to pray for family members, friends, and neighbors who are threatened by wildfires across Northern Nevada and we’re thankful for our emergency responders who have worked tirelessly to fight them,” said Heller. “I welcome this important assistance from FEMA, and I will continue to monitor developments and work with state and local officials throughout the recovery process.” 
 
On July 24, 2017, Nevada submitted a request for a Fire Management Assistance Grant (FMAG) declaration to fund recovery costs for the Preacher Fire burning in Douglas County. The fire has threatened 535 homes around the Gardnerville area and has burned in excess of 3,130 acres of land.  
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